10/5/22, 11:04 AM BoardDocs® Pro

SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, October 4, 2022)

Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, October 4, 2022

Members present

Bill Mignon, Kelly Barrera, Beverly Slough, Anthony Coleman, Patrick Canan

Meeting called to order at 9 AM

- A. Meeting Opening
 - 1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
 - 2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
- B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Kelly Barrera shared her appreciation for all who assisted during the hurricane.

Bill Mignon thanked Pedro Menendez High School for their hard work with providing a shelter for the community during last week's storm.

Tim Forson discussed the annual reorganization meeting time. He thanked all who assisted during the storm last week in St. Johns County and shared his concern for southwest Florida. He introduced a short video about Character Counts!.

- C. Workshop Topics
 - 1. Controlled Open Enrollment Report presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive Director of Planning and Government Relations
- D. Public Comment

There was no public comment.

E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Patrick Canan thanked Mrs. Cubbedge for her organized presentation.

Bev Slough thanked staff for keeping the county continuously notified during last week's storm and asked that we all keep south Florida in our prayers and support them however we can.

Bill Mignon made comments regarding last week's storm.

Tim Forson thanked Mrs. Cubbedge for her presentation.

F. Adjournment at 10:09 a.m.